
Colleagues, 
 
In honor of Women's History Month, the next installment in the Provost's Lecture Series is 
"Women in Academia: 21st-Century Challenges."  The discussion of this important topic will be 
led by Evelynn Hammonds and Abigail Stewart on Tuesday, March 21st. 
 
Hammonds is Senior Vice Provost for Faculty Development and Diversity, Professor of History 
of Science, and Professor of African and African American Studies at Harvard University.  Her 
areas of interest and expertise include gender in science and medicine, and African American 
history. 
 
Stewart is the Sandra Schwarz Tangri Professor of Psychology and Women's Studies at the 
University of Michigan and director of the ADVANCE project.  She is the former director of the 
Women's Studies Program and of the Institute for Research on Women and Gender. 
 
This lecture, co-sponspored by the Department of History, the Department of Psychology, and 
the Program in Women's Studies, will begin at 4:00 p.m. and be held in the SAC Auditorium. 
 
Please pass along this invitation to any students or community members you feel may be 
interested in attending. 
 
- Robert L. McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


